
EXTENDED WORK HOURS: 

September 13-October 28, 2018, 7a.m.-10p.m. 

 

Southwest Gas is continuing with a installation of the 6-inch gas main along 8th Street from 

Rural Road to Una Avenue. The contractor will be extending their work hours in efforts to    

increase productivity. The current hours of operation are 7a.m.-5p.m., but may be extended 

until 10p.m., as needed.   

  

 

• Contractor is working from Una Avenue and working towards Rural Road.   

• 24-hour traffic control will be set up with one lane of travel in each direction.  

• Left-hand turns along 8th Street may be temporarily restricted depending on the job site 

area.  

• Expect slight delays in traffic depending on the time of day. Please plan accordingly. 

• Please obey all traffic signals at all times. 

Thank you for your patience during this project.                                                                             

We will do our best to minimize disruptions. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call our                                                                       

Project Hotline at 623-825-3444 

Construction Details 

Traffic Restrictions  

8th Street; Rural Road to Una Avenue   


